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Restriction on self-supply
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation.
We agree with Ofgem analysis that finds that competition in generation and
supply is now such that the restriction is no longer necessary. Furthermore, it
is inappropriate to have in place a restriction that does not apply to all supply
companies and cannot be reliably enforced, potentially putting some at a
competitive disadvantage.

Therefore, Seeboard Energy fully supports Ofgem's proposal to remove the
self-supply restriction from the licences of certain suppliers.

We hope that you find our comments useful.

Yours sincerely,
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_Dr. A. F. Jackson,
Director of Strategy and Regulation
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